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QUESTION ANSWER 

When will the boundary realignment take 
place? 

Once the attendance boundary for Crossroads MS is finalized, 
the boundary will be effective in the 2024/2025 school year. 

Will my current 7th grader be able to stay at 
their current middle school for their 8th grade 
year? 

Yes. Board Policy JBCCA and Regulation JBCCA-R, outline the 
process for a “request to remain” as well as other school 
options. All requests to remain for rising 8th graders will be 
approved; however, transportation will not be provided.  
 
The ”request to remain” window will open once the attendance 
boundary is finalized in January. 

Can my rising 6th or 7th-grade student stay at 
their current school? 

Only rising 8th-grade students are eligible for the “request to 
remain” process; however, EPMS, McClure, and Moses Middle 
Schools may be open for school choice for the 24-25 school year 
depending on available seats. 

Will the new attendance boundaries change 
where my student will attend high school? 

No. The proposed attendance boundary adjustments will only 
impact middle school attendance zones. 

Will all Crossroads Middle School students 
attend the same high school? 

All students in the proposed attendance boundary for Crossroads 
MS are currently in the North Paulding High School attendance 
boundary. 

Will students be rezoned from their current 
middle school to a middle school other than 
Crossroads Middle School? 

The proposed attendance boundary only rezones students to 
Crossroads MS. Students would either be rezoned to Crossroads 
MS or remain in their current attendance boundary. 

When will the final decision be made on the 
new attendance boundaries? 

Final recommendations on the Crossroads MS attendance 
boundary will be presented to the board for approval on January 
9, 2024. 

What is the timeframe for school choice? 

Once the final attendance boundary for Crossroads MS is 
complete in early January, the “Request to remain” window for 
rising 8th-grade students will open. Once the “request to 
remain” is complete, schools open for School Choice in 24/25 will 
be identified and the window for School Choice registration will 
open. 



 

Will all the middle schools impacted be open 
for school choice next year? 

Depending on the number of “requests to remain” for rising 8th-
grade students, EPMS, McClure and Moses Middle Schools may 
be open for school choice for the 24/25 school year. 

  

 

 


